
UPWARD Basketball Practices are held                           
Monday, Tuesday and Thursday from                               
5:15pm-8:30pm.  Games are played on                                   
Saturday from 9:00am-4:30pm 

 

Congregational                           
Business Meeting,                                     
February 9th 

Packets are available                                               
at the Info Desk. 

 

 

The Church Board Executive Team & Pastors are bringing forth a few 
changes in our Church Polity for the Congregation to vote on at our                               
Congregational Business Meeting on February 9th, 2020.  There are                          
packets available at the Info Desk in the foyer that show the changes                      
& explain why the changes have been recommended.  

The next Orientations for Love INC are February 4th (6:00-7:00pm)                        
and February 18th (6:00-7:00pm) at Bridge Christian Church.  Please 
see posters on the bulletin boards and an insert at the Info Desk for 
complete details.  

The next Redemptive Compassion Class (Love INC) will be held on     
Tuesdays—Feb. 11-March 31st (6:00-8:00pm) at Greenville United 
Methodist Church.  Please see posters on the bulletin boards and a  
sheet at the Info Desk for complete details and other classes to follow.  

 

 

January 26, 2020 

 

 OPENING PRAISE 

 WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 CALL TO WORSHIP 

 GREETING ONE ANOTHER 

 CONGREGATIONAL SINGING 

 MORNING PRAYER 

 OFFERING         

                   Choir            “We Sing Alleluia” 

  KIDS TIME   

 MESSAGE 

 

 

 THIS WEEK 

Monday: 5:15pm      UPWARD Basketball Practice  
Tuesday: 10:00am    Prayer Meeting (Pastor Jim’s office) 
  5:15pm      UPWARD Basketball Practice                      
  7:00pm      Small Group (Jim & Sharon Chappell) 
          Prayer Room open all day 
Wednesday: 10:00am    Bible Study (Family Life Center) 
  5:00pm      Dinner 
  6:00pm      Prayer Meeting/Women’s Bible  
                      Study/Men’s Ministry/Kingdom Kids/
                                  Student Ministry 
  7:30pm      Adult Choir Practice (Sanctuary) 
Thursday: 5:15pm      UPWARD Basketball Practice                                              
          Prayer Room open all day                               
Saturday: 10:00am    Ladies Bible Study (Nancy Thomas’) 
  9:00am       UPWARD Basketball Games                             
Sunday: COMMUNION will be observed during our  
              Morning Worship Service 

                                                                                                                        

                            NEWS AND NOTES 

The Family Life Center is reserved Monday, Tuesday & Thursday for                          
UPWARD Basketball Practices; Friday from 9:00am-3:30pm Ace Coop                      
Home School Group; Saturday 9:00am-4:30pm UPWARD Basketball                       
Games. 

NEWSLETTER  deadline is Wednesday, January 29th. 

A FLOWER CHART for 2020 is available at the Info Desk.  If you would like      
to place flowers “In Memory of” or  “In Honor of” someone throughout                         
the year, please give filled out form and monies to Karen Thompson.                        
Flowers will be $35.00 this year.    

CONTRIBUTION STATEMENTS for 2019 are available at the Info Desk in                      
the foyer. 

Carolyn Grant (255-9721) and Teresa Beard (241-3589) are now in charge         
of booking the Family Life Center.  If there is a need to use the Family Life 
Center, please call one of them. 

 

 

So that we know you were worshipping with us   

today, please sign the register in your pew and 

place it in the offering plate.   

 

Also, if you are a first time visitor, we welcome                

you and encourage you to  please stop by the                        

information desk in the foyer as you leave.                            

We have a gift from the church for you.  

Ministry needs & INVOLVEMENT 

Allow the Lord to speak to you regarding these current 
ministry  opportunities.  If you are sensing that the 
Lord may be leading you in any of these directions, 

please contact the office (337-2444). 

       Director for Kingdom Kids                                                         
            Director for Nursery                                                                                              
                Praise Team                                                                                                                
                     Choir 



SERMON NOTES 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

What has the Lord spoken to you and what will it 

change  in your life this week? 

 

 

 

Who will you share with this week? 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

749 Old White Hill Road, Stuarts Draft, VA 24477 

 (540) 337-2444 

 whcob749@yahoo.com 

www.whitehillchurch.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR VISION: 

To be transformed lives being used to 
transform the world. 

 

OUR MISSION: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

GIVING:    ATTENDANCE: 

Offering      $4,847.05  Sunday School     62 
Building Fund     $180.00  Morning Worship    182                      
Frys      $20.00 
Womacks     $10.00 
Wednesday Meals  $7.40                                                                                            
 
Needed each week to meet the Budget:    $6,936.00                                          
    

 
 

PRAYER AND PRAISES 

Continued Prayer                                                                                      
Ralph Prater, Frances Chandler, Jane Desper,  Becci Weaver,                
Duane Burtner, Dottie Kirtz, Oliver Weaver, Linda Harris’ sister, 
Phyllis                                                                                                                

Praises                                                                                        
Praise the Lord that Oliver Weaver’s leg was not broken.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 


